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New Sticker Policy 

 
The transfer station has a new policy on stickers that took effect on January 1st, 2025. In the past stickers were 
valid for two years and sold for $40.00, they expired on June 1st 2 years after the date of issue. The new policy 
changes this to a yearly cycle, the stickers will be sold for $20.00 and will be valid for 1 year they will expire 
on December 31st each year. The new stickers should be placed on the windshield in the lower right corner, 
so they are clearly visible to the transfer station attendants.  
 
For residents that currently have a valid sticker that expires on June 1st, 2025, your current sticker is valid for 
6 months so you will only be charged $10.00 for the new sticker. This will compensate for the remaining 6 
months your current sticker is still valid for. 
 
For residents that currently have a valid sticker that expires on June 1st 2026, your current sticker is valid for 
18 months so you will receive a free sticker for this year and if you save your current sticker, come December 
31st of 2025 you can show it to the transfer station attendant and you will only be charged $10.00 to 
compensate for the remaining 6 months your current sticker is valid for.  
 


